Regular Collection: \$3,025.11 Online Giving: \$357.00

NEW PARISHIONER: Welcome to our Parish Community. Please fill out our registration form!

PRO-LIFE ROSARY, Every Saturday 5p.m.

WEEK MASSES SCHEDULE:

Saturday, June 2, 2018: 5:30 p.m. Ruth Rosier (+)

Sunday, June 3, 2018: 8:30 am The Catholic Extension Society

11:30 a.m. Tommy Worthy (H)

5:00 p.m. Giorgio Cesan (H)

7:00 p.m. The Catholic Extension Society

Wednesday, June 6, 2018: 12 Noon followed by Adoration.

The Catholic Extension Society

Pedro Marrero, Raquel Silva, Andrea Silva, Jose Luis Silva, Hortensia Alonso, Manuel Marrero, Rolando Marrero, Carmen Perez, Perico Marrero and loved ones, Isabel Saló, Gregorio Colón, Orlando Colón, Carlos Juan Colón, Marcos Joel Rivera., Delma Rodriguez, Antonia Alfonzo, Betty Colon, Rigoberto Colon, and Tony Colon, Felomino Secapuri Sr.(Special Intentions).

ALTAR FLOWERS: The Flowers on the altar this weekend are dedicated your floral offering to God in memory or honor of a love one.

PRAYER CHAIN: We are eager to help you storm heaven w0ith special requests. Call Irene at (706) 888-1684.

CAPITAL CAMPAIGN: THANK YOU! To everyone for their continued kindness and generosity to the Capital Campaign 2015! Please con- JOIN MEETING: The Finance Committee and the Parish Council will yet please pray about it and help us out. Please remember when writing your Hall. All members please make every effort to attend. checks to make them out to Saint Patrick Parish Capital Campaign 2015.

LAZARUS: Lazarus Outreach is in need of the following items for the pantry: We now need: Kleenex, bleach, toothpaste, deodorant, canned vegetables: corn, peas, tomatoes, mixed vegetables, fabric shopping bags for walking clients Thank you for helping us help the less fortunate of our communi-

PARISH CHOIR: St. Patrick Parish extends an open invitation to all who want to join the parish choir. Please signify at the sign sheet at the back of the Church or call the parish office.

"As each has received a gift, use it to serve one another, as good stewards of God's varied grace" 1 Peter 4:10. Come bring your gift to the Lord, join us! **RE** News: Practice for Confirmation will be held on 9 June 2018 @ 12:00 pm, and 15 June 2018 @ 6:00. This is mandatory. If you have not gotten your paper work to me, you are late, and in danger of not making Confirmation. This needs to be done ASAP.

All kids from grades K - 12th are invited to attend Catholic Vacation Bible School June 25th - June 28th, from 9:00 am - 12:00 pm (noon). The theme is Splash Canyon, and it is going to be AWESOME! Volunteers are welcome to sign up! Each day is a new adventure! A new Saint every day, Catholic scripture verses, bible stories and a Catechetical Connection between the Bible Story and our Catholic faith. The cost for attendance is \$10.00, snacks will be served. Registration forms can be found in the vestibule of the church, or in my office. Any questions, please let me know Mrs. Flatt 334-540-5329

RCIA: Meets every Thursday from 6:45 pm, until 8:00 pm.

RECONCILING MARY AND MARTHA: Blesses Trinity Shrine Retreat is offering this one day retreat on Saturday, June 16, 2018 from 9:30 to 4p.m. For registration information please call: (334) 855-4474.

VISITATION TEAM: St. Patrick's parish is putting together a visitation team to reach out to parishioners who haven't been here in a while. The visitation team will go out and visit the homes of parishioners and invite them to the memory of Ruth Rosier. Call the parish office to reserve a date for to come back home to their parish. Please contact the office if you would like to volunteer.

> YOUTH GROUP: Meets on Monday June 4 at 6:00 PM, come join us for an hour of faith, friends and fun.

tinue to contribute to our Capital Campaign and if you are not a contributor have a join meeting on Monday, June 11, 2018 @ 5:30p.m. in the Parish

FATHER'S DAY: Sunday, June 17th, following the 11:30 Mass, there will be a farewell pot-luck luncheon for Father Sherwin and Sister Mary Ann. We cordially invite everyone to join us in honoring them for their dedication and service to our parish community. Please bring your favorite dish to share in this celebration. We will also be celebrating all 'Fathers' in the parish, who unselfishly place their families first, day in and day out. We hope you will join us in recognizing the fathers of the parish, Father Sherwin, and Sister Mary Ann.